
 

 

NOVI SAD   

SCHOOL  OF BUSINESS  

NOVI SAD 

Vladimir Perić Valter Street 4 

Novi Sad 

 

 

CALL FOR THE CONFERENCE 

“EU FOR YOUTH - CHALLENGES AND OPPORTUNITIES” 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We are pleased to invite you to the Conference entitled “EU for Youth - Challenges and 

Opportunities” organised by the Novi Sad School of Business. The Conference is a part of the 

Erasmus + Jean Monnet project “ Introduction to EU: Education for Secondary Schools – 

INEES“, financially supported by the European Union and co-financed by the Provincial 

Secretariat for Finance of the Autonomous Province of Vojvodina. 

The Conference aims to develop a dialogue between participants, representatives of upper-

secondary education, academia, government, civil society and other stakeholders and highlights 

the importance of informing young people about the European Union and implementing EU-

related topics in secondary school curricula. 

The topics of the panel and conference participants will point out the most important aspects of 

the accession process and consider further steps to involve young people in the changes that follow 

the path of European integration, as well as the importance of studying topics about the European 

Union at all levels. Opening the discussion, as one of the components of the Conference, will 

contribute to bringing European values closer to young people and other stakeholders in terms of 

continuing their education, training, improving social life and employment in the European 

education area. 

The panel topics are: 

• Topics on the European Union in secondary schools 

• Youth, education and employment 

• Serbia as an EU candidate: opportunities for young people 

• Volunteering, culture and sports 

Opportunities for involving young people in the changes that will take place on the path of Serbia’s 

integration will be analysed in the discussion and final considerations. The conclusions of the 

Conference will be presented in an electronic publication that will be available on the EUTutor 

web platform in Serbian and English. 



 

 

The Conference will be held on Wednesday, May 18, 2022. starting at 12PM at the Novi Sad 

School of Business and online via the Zoom platform. The final agenda with the access link will 

be sent to all participants before the Conference. 

 

Please confirm your participation in the Conference by sending an e-mail to skola@vps.ns.ac.rs  

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Respectfully, 

Dr. Jelena Damnjanović, director 

Dr. Natasa Papic-Blagojevic, project manager 

 

 

Novi Sad, April 2022 
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